
      

13th September 2019. 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 1 Trip to Parkview Lytham 
 

As part of this terms topic on Autumn, Year 1 will be visiting Parkview at Lytham on 
Wednesday 16th October.  
 
Whilst at the site, children will be taking part in an ‘Environmental Art’ workshop which will 
include discovering colours, patterns and textures in nature. Looking at the work of local 
environmental artists, learning how to identify natural materials, discover their different 
properties and use them to create unique natural artwork. 
 
We will be leaving at 9.15am (workshop begins at 9.30am) children will take a picnic lunch 
provided by school, unless the school office is otherwise advised. 
 
Children will need to wear top half school uniform with jeans or track suit bottoms, 
wellington boots and bring a warm winter coat. 
 
We are asking for a donation of £4.00 towards the cost of the workshop.  Please complete 
the slip below and return to school by Monday 14th October.  
 
If you have any queries or questions, please do not hesitate to see me in school. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
Mrs Zinna 
Year 1 Class Teacher. 
 

 
I enclose a donation of £4.00 towards the cost of the year 1 trip to Parkview Lytham on 

Wednesday 16th October. 

 

Childs Name _________________________________.  

 

Signed _________________________________ Dated ___________________ 

 


